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OUC Town Halls Moving Forward [1]

October 29, 2012 by  (not verified) [2]

The theme of the OUC’s Fall 2012 Town Hall sessions is “Looking Back, Moving Forward.” 
And the sessions themselves are moving forward nicely this month. So far, we’ve visited with 
folks from Downtown Denver (Oct 26) and Colorado Springs (Oct 29) and have been pleased 
with the warm reception and great feedback. The Town Halls provide an opportunity for us to 
hear what you think, review OUC accomplishments and initiatives, set the stage for the 
PeopleSoft Finance System upgrade, highlight user involvement in Cognos m-Fin report 
development, and run through the redesigned OUC website. We’ve also been demo-ing the 
new FinPro Help online Chat – certainly one of the highlights of the sessions! We look forward 
to seeing many more of you at the Boulder, AMC, and System Town Halls during the next few 
weeks. Update: Registration is now open [3].
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